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Upcoming Events

Sept. 7 - Cross country practice at St. John’s - 3:00
- 4:00 pm

Sept. 8 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am at church

Sept. 11 - Cross country meet at Mt. Olive,
Appleton - 4:30

Sept. 30 - Peshtigo Historical Day Parade

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will
be spaghetti provided
by Nate Olson’s family.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Chapel offerings will be
collected this Friday.

Health Update
We have had a few suspected cases of hand, foot, and mouth disease in our school. In

response to this, we will be conducting daily cleaning in the affected classrooms and

the restrooms. We will continue to follow our policy of asking students to stay home if

they have a fever of 100 degrees or higher. If the student feels well enough to learn at

school, they may come back when they have been fever-free without medication for 24

hours. The best response we can have to mitigate the spread of this illness is proper

hand-washing techniques, which we will stress in the classroom. We have consulted

with local public health officials and are following their guidelines. We are committed to

maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment for your children.



Cross Country
Several Cross Country practices have been scheduled for the following dates:
September 7, 13 and 14 at St. John’s from 3:00 - 4:00 pm. On Monday, September 11th
they will participate in a Cross Country meet at Mt. Olive in Appleton at 4:30 pm.
Another meet will also take place at Fox Valley Lutheran High School in Appleton on
Monday, September 18th at 4:30 pm.

Dress Code Reminder
Proper dress glorifies God and reflects our school’s image to the community. Christians
live in the world, but are not of the world. Our dress should be clean, modest, and should
indicate that we are Christ’s ambassadors. The following dress code has been adopted
by the Board of Education to help encourage this in our students:

1. No sleeveless shirts.
2. No beer/tobacco advertisements or inappropriate language on clothing.
3. Shirts must be long enough to cover the midriff during normal daily activities.
4. No wearing any other inappropriate clothing (at the discretion of teachers and

school board).

Peshtigo Historical Day Parade
Our school will be participating in the Peshtigo Historical Day Parade this year on
September 30th. Each year, we invite families to walk with us in the parade, so mark
your calendars and plan to join us there for a chance to spread the news about our
school and the important message of “Let Your Light Shine.” More information will be
coming soon.

Hot Lunch
Our first hot lunch starts this week Friday, September 8. The cost of hot lunch is $2 per
student. We are still looking for parent volunteers to fill out the semester. Please, if you
can help us out, go to our Signup Genius on our school website. If you have any
questions regarding hot lunch, please contact Mrs. Sargent either by email at
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at 920-228-1563. If we do not have any
volunteers for a given Friday, it will be noted in the Wednesday school newsletter. Please
make sure to send a packed lunch with your child(ren) that Friday.
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